## Stopping torture in Ireland



The government has not completed all of the steps needed on part of the international law against torture. This part of the law is called OPCAT and it is meant to stop torture from happening.

At the moment, the government does not look into all of the places where torture and bad treatment can happen.



The government should put better processes in place to look into places like prisons and hospitals where people are being held.

A meeting with the government should take place with all organisations that will be affected by OPCAT.



It is important that the government count all these places where people are held, like prisons.